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I am concerned about the implications of this bill on a Lewis and Clark Montessori 

Charter school. Because of the shortage of large buildings in our area, the school is 

being forced out of our current building. We are in a low income area and do not have 

the funds to build our own building, thus the only option is to look in an adjacent 

districts zone. This bill may force the school to close. Our students currently have a 

high school graduation rate of 100%.  


